
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

08/12/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chairman Tim Grover from 
Carmen Olejniczak expressing opinion regarding his campaign platform, 
citizens’ right to vote on the school tax levy, and request that Central 
High School not be sold. 

 
08/26/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chairman Tim Grover from 

Robert Slimak expressing his opinion regarding things wrong in politics, 
campaigns, voting and re-election. 

 
09/07/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Members from Richard 

Paulson requesting answers to questions he posed at the 6/15/10 and 
7/20/10 School Board Meetings. 

 
09/13/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Members from Ed Carlson, 

President of the City of Duluth Public Employee Retirees Group (PERG) 

respectfully requesting that Duluth Public Schools Stadium be renamed 
in honor of former Duluth coach John E. Vucinovich. 

 
09/14/10 Copy of letter addressed to Superintendent Dixon and School Board from 

Wallace Newquist regarding possible cracks in his home’s basement 
possibly due to blasting at new school site. 

 


